
Friday Update, September 22, 2023 
 
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, 
your Superintendent with a Friday update, September 22, 2023. 

 
 

 
 
 

This coming week, you will have the opportunity to participate in Goal Setting 
Conferences with your child's teacher. We reserve this time, early in the school 
year, to begin building relationships with families and setting positive outcomes 
for our students. Please see the welcome letter which describes the Goal Setting 
process, and visit our website to view the grade level expectations for your child 
this year. 
 
Student Schedule for this coming week: 
 
September 26th: Minimum Day 
September 27th: Early Dismissal 
September 28th: Minimum Day 
September 29th: No school for students  
 

Reminder: Parenting in the Digital Age 
 
 

https://www.sssd.k12.ca.us/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=9527&dataid=10358&FileName=Goal%20Setting%20Letter.pdf
https://www.sssd.k12.ca.us/Page/3512


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend. Thank you.  
 

 


